
 

 

9-9-2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

End of School Day changes from Monday 14th September 

Many of the changes we have made for school have worked to reduce the risk of infection.  Unfortunately, 

the end of the day dismissal of children still needs improving.  Therefore, I have made changes to the pickup 

times to reduce the number of parents in the playground and give time for as many children and adults to 

leave within the five-minute time slot as possible.   

 

I appreciate that some families have more than one child to collect and in these instances please stay on the 

playground but maintain social distancing. These changes have become more important for everyone’s safety 

especially with rates of COVID infection increasing both locally and nationally.  

 

End of Day (From Monday 14th September) – all classes leave from the main playground 

3.05 Year 1 leave 

3.10 Year 2 leave 

3.15 Year 3 leave 

3.20 Year 4 leave 

3.25 Year 5 leave 

3.30 Year 6 leave 

It is critical that you leave the playground as soon as possible. 

 

Reception children pick up 

Current arrangements for reception children will remain in place until Wednesday 16th September.  From 

Thursday 17th September reception children will need to be picked up from the main playground at 3pm. 

 

Additional requests and information  

 I have asked for all of my staff to wear masks at the end of the day 

 Where possible, I would ask that all adults entering the playground wear a mask. 

 It would help if you could leave the playground promptly unless you are waiting for another child. 

 Children should remain with their parents and are not encouraged to stay and play in the playground or 

the Peace Garden. 

 From tomorrow I would ask that the Peace Garden is not used at all at the end of the day. 

 

Let’s all help to keep each other safe, 

     
Neil Le Feuvre     

  
St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 

 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
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